
 
 
 

Obstetrical Care 
 
 

Dear Patient, Welcome to our practice!  We are delighted to care for you during your pregnancy and 

birth.  We would like to take a moment to explain our coverage arrangement for your obstetrical care.  

While we all make an effort to attend the deliveries of our own patients, we do share night, weekend 

and vacation coverage.  There may be times when another physician in the group will attend your 

delivery.   

Our group consists of both male and female providers, as listed below.  All are very experienced, 

qualified, and certified to provide you obstetrical care.  We provide services at Memorial Hospital, part 

of UMass Memorial Healthcare, located on Belmont St. in Worcester.  Resident physicians often assist 

us, and are a tremendous help in looking after our patients.  We look forward to caring for you during 

your pregnancy. 

***Please note: We do not co-manage pregnancies with mid-wives.   

If you have a question about this, please consult your doctor.*** 

By signing below, I acknowledge that any of the individuals listed below may care for me during my 

experience at the hospital. 

 
___________________________________________________ ________/________/________ 

Patient’s name (Printed)                                                         DOB: 

___________________________________________________ ________/________/________ 

Patient’s Signature      Date 
 
 

 Peter Davidow, MD 

 Dina Deldon-Saltin, DO 

 Jaimee DeMone, MD 

 Abraham Fischer, MD 

 Tiffany Forti, MD, MPH 

 June O’Connor, MD 

 Kerri Osterhaus-Houle, MD 

 Stanley Surette, MD 


